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30 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers of Prep to Year 6 Students, 
 
Our school photo day is coming up on Monday 13th June (Week 9).  It is such a joy 
as a parent to look back over the school photos and see our fresh faced, 
sometimes toothless gorgeous children grow each year! 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that we have clear 
expectations and guidelines around our school uniforms for our St Paul’s 
community.  The main points I would like to bring to your attention to address 
before school photo day are as follows: 
 

 The uniform must be maintained to a high standard as old, worn, dirty or 
torn clothing is unacceptable. 

 Plain black, leather lace-up school shoes to be worn with the dress uniform. 
For sports days we require plain white lace-up joggers. 

 No jewellery of any type, other than gold or silver plain sleepers or gold or 
silver plain round metal studs (one plain sleeper or stud per ear, no gem 
stones, crosses or shapes). Sleepers and studs must be either taped or 
removed during sporting activities, or as required by the sports code. No 
Make-Up. No Nail Polish. 

 Hair is to be kept neat and tidy without colour, spikes or tails. Girls’ long hair 
past collar length must be tied back and longer fringes must be secured off 
the face. Boys need neat, conservative hair styles no longer than collar 
length. No cuts shorter than Number 3 all over. No severe undercuts. No 
tracks or patterns. 

 Hair ties must be school colours (or black and brown elastics) with no other 
coloured clips or bows. 

 
While long hair may be tied back, undercuts will need to be cut to conform to the 
policy as above. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Marcia Jealous 
Acting Deputy Principal 


